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July 9, 2002 

Rich Gruenke 
Community Bank Sheboygan 

PO Box 1409 
Sheboygan, VVI53082-1409 

Dear Mr. Gruenke: 

Subject: Case closure Ries Estate, 3007 South Business Drive, Sheboygan, file reference FID 
#460171800 

Thank you for having your consultant send in the deed document. This case is now considered closed. I 

have entered it as so in our database. I grant variance for having a concentration in ground water in 
exceedence of the preventative action limit listed in ch. NR 140 at the location of groundwater 
sample Bl-W. My authority for granting this variance comes from s. NR 140.28. 

If you have any questions about this letter, please call me at 920-892-8756, extension 3023. 

Sincerely, 

John Feeney 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Cc: Kapur & Associates, Inc. 
SER File 
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